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Wrens and Owls Trip to Roves Farm 
The children had a fantastic time at Roves Farm. They 

really enjoyed the different activities we did, 

particularly feeding the goats, petting the small 

animals and the tractor ride. The staff at the farm 

were very complimentary of how polite and well 

behaved the children were during their time on the 

farm. We were very proud of them all! 

“I really liked going on the bus. It was so much fun!” 
Malachi W 
“I loved feeding the goats. They tickled my hand.” 
Winson L 
“I liked holding the piglets – they were wriggly and 
soft.” Avalyn R 
“My favourite thing was feeding the goats.” Ava B 
“I liked seeing the animals-I loved the lambs.” Emily T 
“I liked the park and I got to stroke a chicken.” Arthur 
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           A message from the Headteacher 
It has been a very busy final week of term! The Year 
6 children and staff had a wonderful time on the 
Leavers’ Trip to Thorpe Park on Monday, and they 
had great weather too!  
It was a shame that we had to postpone Sports’ Day 
this week, but we look forward to the new date – 
Wednesday 26th June. Let’s hope we have good 
weather! 
The FORS have done another amazing job 
organising last night’s discos. Thank you for 
supporting this event, and to all the volunteers who 
helped out, including some of our Year 6 children. It 
was a great way to end the week. 
We are having class photos and Year 6 
leavers’ photos on the first day back in Term 
6, so please can all children be in full uniform.  
I hope you all have an enjoyable and relaxing 
holiday. 
                     Best wishes, 
                        Mrs Joy                                           

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                              
                                           

 

 
 

 

 

 

School Times 
8.20am - Playground gates open  
8.30am - Bell rings and children enter school  
2.50pm - Playground gates open 
3.00pm - End of school day 
 
   

Buzzards Class Visit Silverwood School 
Last week, the children in Buzzards Class went to 
Silverwood to play dodgeball with the friends they 
have made there. Everyone had a great time, and 
the children were really excited to see each other. 
They have forged some super friendships. 
“I loved playing dodgeball with everyone and seeing 
my friends again.” Oscar W 
“I liked being able to communicate with the other 
children, not just through speech.” Theodore M 
“We have all learnt a lot about each other.” Theo J 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
     
 
 
    

 

Kwik Cricket Tournament – Match Report 
Last week, Miss Rignall, Mrs Moore and Mrs Johnson 
took a team of Year 5 children to the Kwik Cricket 
tournament. Here is a match report: 
We were really lucky to have sunny weather for the 
tournament! We had a great time playing against other 
schools in Chippenham. There were 18 teams 
altogether, and we played 4 teams – Frogwell, St 
Mary’s, St Peter’s and Queen’s Crescent. We were 
really proud of the progress we made throughout the 
tournament, and we made it to the quarter finals!  
Well done everyone! 
Match Report by Joseph M and Maaz Z 
Team: Harry F, Freddy W, Tommy W, Theo J, 
Joseph M, Noah H, Theodore M, Maaz Z and 
Ahyan S. 

 
   
 

School Uniform  
Here are a few reminders about school uniform: 
Footwear- black shoes must be worn as part of the 
school uniform. Boots and trainers are not allowed. 
Earrings-small studs only can be worn to school, 
which can be removed for PE.   
Jewellery-children are allowed to wear watches, but 
other types of jewellery like necklaces, bracelets, etc 
are not permitted to be worn. No nail varnish please. 
PE Kits – black shorts and white t-shirts. In colder 
weather, plain dark tracksuit bottoms/hoodie or 
Redland hoodie. No bright coloured items or football 
kits. Thank you for your support with this. 
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FORS News  
 
Summer Fayre – Friday 7th June 
Plans for the fayre are in full swing! Raffle tickets are being sent home 
today.  Each child will receive a book of 5.  If you do not want to buy 
them, please try and offer them to neighbours/family and friends.  It 
really helps with fundraising!  Keep an eye on our Facebook page to see 
what fantastic prizes are in our draw this year! 
 
 
Email us - forsevents@outlook.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

        
 
 
 

Future Dates 
June 
Mon 3rd – Term 6 starts 
Mon 3rd – Class Photos and Year 6 
Leavers’ Photos – full school uniform 

please 
Weds 5th – Hawks and Buzzards trip to 
Stonehenge 
Weds 5th – Parent Workshop with Sarah 
Bentley at 1.30pm 
Fri 7th – Summer Fayre 5pm 
Mon 10th – TD Day – school closed to 
pupils 
Tues 11th to Fri 14th – Year 1 Phonics 
Screening Check 
Thurs 13th – New Parents’ Meeting 4pm 
Tues 18th – Puffins and Nightingales trip 
to Bristol Museum  
Weds 19th - Year 6 Chippenham Games – 
more info to follow 
Thurs 20th - Stay and Play Session 1 for 
new FS2 children 9.00-10.00am 

Fri 21st – Starlings and Robins trip to 
Westonbirt Arboretum – more info to follow 

Weds 26th – Sports Day 
Thurs 27th - Stay and Play Session 2 for 
new FS2 children 9.00-10.00am 

TD Days 2023-2024 
Monday 10th June 2024 

Wednesday 24th July 2024 
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